
ULFO Meeting Minutes 
August 19, 2003 

 
 
This was a brief, informal meeting held shortly before librarians met to discuss 
standards of excellence. No attendance was taken. 
 
ULFO committee appointments for 2003/2004 were reviewed. 
 
Ann O’Bryan and Kristi Palmer volunteered to head the planning committee for 
the End of Semester Party. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kathleen Hanna 
08/22/03 
 
 


